
From: Cooper, Daniel T. <dcooper2@tctc.edu>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/9/2016 1:51:56 PM
Subject: Tucker Hipps bill H4521

Cindy Hipps has asked me to reach out to see if the Gov would sign the bill at Boys State in 
Anderson. They are there through Saturday.
Media are asking her about a signing ceremony.

Dan Cooper
TCTC
Gov Relations & Econ Dev
864-982-2903 (cell)
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